

WILDLIFE ACHIEVEMENT CLUB CHAPTER, INC. IZAAK WALTON LEAGUE OF AMERICA

P. O. BOX 188 SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND

FEBRUARY 1967

MEMBERSHIP MEETING

The Membership Meeting will be held at the club house on Wednesday, February 22nd, 1967, at 8:30 p.m. After the meeting, there will be some delicious refreshments—thin sliced ham from plump young piggies placed tenderly on a hard seeded roll; this you can place in the center of a plate and decorate with pickle slices and potato chips to your liking. After this exotic treat, there will be an outstanding sportsman film for your enthusiastic consumption. Why don't you bring a friend to share in these splendid offerings so often only enjoyed by fellow Waltonians.

HUNTER SAFETY

This chapter will conduct a Hunter Safety Program in conjunction with the Maryland State Game and Inland Fishing Commission. Paul Riffle and Art Remers were appointed co-chairmen of this program. Registration will be at the club house on Saturday, February 25, 1967, from 1:00 to 5:00 P.M. This will also be the time for those of you who have already registered to pick up textbooks and other material pertaining to the course. All those who are interested or have children who are interested in this course should enroll immediately, for the classes are filling up fast. Call Paul Riffle, 933-0171, or come to the club grounds on Saturday, February 25, 1967.

THANKS FOR OUTSTANDING SERVICE

Ray Fisk, our present treasurer and past president, has served our club and his club for many, many years, working hard and long hours with little or no thanks at all except his own pleasure of seeing his club (and yours) beautiful, clean and prosperous. As a thanks for undying service, the Board of Directors and the membership unanimously voted to award Ray with a life membership to both the national and the local chapter of the Izaak Walton League. Ray - thank you from all of us.

REWARD FOR PRESIDENTS PAST

As a reward for the many long, tedious hours involved in the job of being president, it was unanimously voted upon that all presidents in the future will be awarded with a life membership at the close of their term of office. This will begin with our last fine president, Paul Hancock, and continue with all presidents after him. This life membership will be limited to the national organization, as a hearty thanks to our presidents.

OYSTER ROAST & CLAM BAKE

The Silver Spring Chapter of the Izaak Walton League is going to have an oyster roast and clam bake to be held at the club grounds on Saturday, April 15, 1967 - with a rain date of Sunday, April 16, 1967. Prices will be advance sales of \$3.00 per person or \$3.50 per person at the gate; children's prices will be \$1.50 and sold only at the gate. This will be an outing to remember - lots to eat and lots of fun and games. There will be Steak & Ham Shoot--it will be just like a turkey shoot only we feel our people deserve more than turkey, so we are going to give away steak instead. Bring your friends - advance tickets can be obtained at the club grounds, or contact Ray Fisk.

A WARM WELCOME TO THE FOLLOWING NEW MEMBERS AND THANKS TO THEIR SPONSORS

Harry A. Hetzler, 6112 Longfellow St., E. Riverdale, Md. Proposed by Lester Billings.

Pedro A. Vila, 1513 Crestline Road, Silver Spring, Md. Proposed by Jim Glazier

David Ward, 10661 Weymouth Street, Bethesda, Md.
Proposed by William Shearn

Fred T. Gheen, 7312 Finns Lane, Lanham, Md. Proposed by Jim Dickerson

Americo J. Vescovi, 13323 Foxhall Drive, Silver Spring, Md. Proposed by G. M. Van Hoesen

Richard D. Ferris, III, Route 216, Fulton, Md. Proposed by Paul Hancock

Jack T. Sammons, 805 Brantford Avenue, Silver Spring, Md.
Proposed by Carl Blankenship

Harland D. Hatham, III, 9104 Springhill Lake, Greenbelt, Md. Proposed by Bob Reznik

Arthur T. Remers, 8500 New Hampshire Avenue, Silver Spring, Md. Proposed by G. M. Van Hoesen

CLASSIFIED

Lead sinkers, 100 lbs of asst. Weights in box with 3 molds---\$30.00 ROBERT DURASKI 933-1349

30-06 springfield conversion, thumb hole stock glass bedded, turned bolt, leather sling, 3 x 9 40mm scope, open sights Williams rear & Lyman front. Over \$200.00 invested, will sell for \$145.00 or trade for shotgun of same value.

Call in evenings LESTER BILLINGS 474-1596.

We have decided to start a classified ad section to allow fellow sportsmen to sell & buy equipment. The charge for this will be \$1.50 per ad - please try to keep words at a minimum. Ads may be placed with Jim Glazier (WH 6-1758) or Lester Billings (474-1596). Ads must also be in by the second Wednesday of the month to appear in the same month's bulletin.

CLUB SHOOTER GOES TO ENGLAND

John Young, one of our club's fine trap shooters, entered into the Winchester Western Clay Bird Contest. He won a State Championship and was awarded a trip to London, England, for the finals. He will be traveling with the winners from 17 other participating states. I'm sure we are all very proud of John for his achievements and hope he wins the finals. Good luck, John, we are all pulling for you.

Lester Billings
Corresponding Secretary